January 13, 2012

The Budget and Facilities Committee are currently in the process of allocating the equipment funds for 2012.  We have approximately $800,000 in equipment requests, and we only have $400,000 allocated.  We will try our best to meet everyone's needs.  We are hoping to be finished for the February Faculty Senate meeting.  

Thanks,

Norm 

